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Local recording artist Kayle nominated for Canadian East Coast Music Award 
 
 
MAPLE RIDGE, BC – Christmas came early for singer/songwriter Kayle as she was 
recently nominated for Single of the Year for her top 10 single, “Don’t Hold Me Down” as 
part of the Canadian East Coast Music Awards (ECMA) taking place in Halifax, Nova 
Scotia. 
 
Nominated in the company of great Canadian artists such as Rex Goudie, The Trews, 
Chucky Danger Band and Joel Plaskett, Kayle is excited about heading back home to 
where she was born and raised.  
 
“I feel very lucky and honoured to be nominated for Single of the Year,” says Kayle. “I 
am incredibly proud of this song and am looking forward to heading back to the East 
Coast.” 
 
Kayle has had a busy year with hits on Canadian’s Top 20 Countdown – Canada’s most 
heard countdown show, various performances and video shoots. Owner of her own 
independent record label, Knotty Music, Kayle has been in the studio the past few 
months recording her latest original songs.  
 
The ECMA 2007 Gala Awards Show will be broadcast from the Halifax Metro Centre on 
Sunday, Feb. 18.  
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For more information, please contact: 
Tracey Singer 
604.771.4862 
Kaylekayle@shaw.ca 
 

 

 


